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The 2024-2025 City Council, w/ Mayor Nicholson, Terry our

Executive assistant and our City Clerk, Janet Rowe

 

Dear Ward 4, February has been a



Natasha Megie-Maddrey
Esq.
Ward 4 City Councilor

very busy month, with the
celebration of Black History
Month and the celebration of the
Dominican Republic's
Independence Day. I have
responded to several concerns
from lights being broken to pot
holes needing to be filled. We had
our first Ward 4 meeting via Zoom
on February 28th, and we will
continue to have Ward meetings
as well as be present in the
community as much as possible.
We had our first Coffee Hour
which was at April's on February
29th. If you weren't able to attend,
there will be many more
opportunities, and I would also
love to meet you for a one on one.
If you need to reach me please
reach out to me either by phone,
617-755-3853 or by email -
natasha.megie-
maddrey@lynnma.gov or visit our
visit our website
@www.natashaforlynn.com

I am forever grateful to our team:
Sarah Keenan - Chief of Staff
Adriana Paz- Precinct Captain
Jose Manuel Encarnacion- Precinct Captain
Cinda Danh CAB (Citizens Advisory Board) Rep.

We are still looking for 2 additional Precinct Captains,
please reach out to me @617-755-3853 if you are
interested.



IMP ​ORTANT ANNOUNCEMENTS

2nd Ward 4 Meeting Date: TBD

Monthly Coffee hours: The last Thursday of every
month 7am-9am @ Aprils next one- March 28th

If you have an upcoming event you would like us to share
please reach out to Natasha @ 617-755-3853

In the Community

Congratulations to all the recipients of the Local Black
Excellence Awards



The Dominican Flag Raising❤️Huge shoutout to everyone that
organized this event and made it such a nice celebration!





Thank you to Gary Rosario for capturing this picture  ❤️

Was delighted to join Senator Edward J. Markey as well as
Councilor Brian LaPierre, State Rep Jenny Armini and Mayor
Nicholson, as Senator Markey and other local leaders advocated
for an extension to the Affordable Connectivity Program. We
need to make sure everyone who needs internet access is able to
get it at an affordable price.



During School Vacation, I joined fellow City Councilors Coco Alinsug,
Obed Matul, Pete Meaney, DA Paul Tucker, and School Committee
Member Sean Reid for a pizza party celebrating English High students who
had built their 2nd boat. Huge shout out to Frank Grealish's Kayak and
Sail Lynn Project at the Brickyard Collaborative.

The Black History Month Panel sponsored by City Hall
was amazing, so happy that I was able to attend



Had the absolute pleasure of attending the NAACP North Shore Branch's first
Annual Symposium, State of the Region this morning. Huge shoutout to Dr.
Kenann McKenzie-DeFranza, and her wonderful team for putting this together.
The speakers were absolutely amazing. Thank you for having this in Lynn. Can’t
wait until next year. for more info about NAACP North Shore click here
www.northshorenaacp.org

https://www.facebook.com/drkenannm?__cft__%5B0%5D=AZVd20gmlG4QMpwh0smN7SUdVC1qfcCkD0L6pDvQaXI6LuSvedajI_FkaPZayejQ627fUbpwVWc6Gz1bSAzvXbBN2FwUAxB5owqgJJU8Uxv5qY7TDK57Qi9nn8tl7nqhyWUtGv-Zx4KqSI1auMtOI_3c-HnHqLiw8JArFhySCafJOIcmaIjZgOQxX9fdbF5TSMElv8uil9ZsfipBVVe6oJRZ&__tn__=-%5DK-y-R


Community Announcements

It's the first Day of Women's History Month, do something good for yourself
and Register TODAY for the Black Excellence 5k!!

Link to
register: https://www.bikesignup.com/.../MA/Lynn/BlackExcellence5K

https://www.bikesignup.com/Race/Events/MA/Lynn/BlackExcellence5K?fbclid=IwAR2j9P4iTWfm9G3VPmq9zCgGs-t4WEKIdcI6TBcUaSNI17bRUVGv9_F1yTE




This free civic engagement event is for middle school, high school, and college
students, but is open to all, Featuring Laurie Ann Thompson - Author  Register
here: https://docs.google.com/.../1FAIpQLSf_vf40ci0.../viewform

​Co-sponsors: League of Women Voters of Marblehead  League of Women
Voters - Salem Lynn Museum/LynnArts North Shore Juneteenth Association
Inc. Raw Art Works Girls Inc. of Lynn  Women's Suffrage Celebration
Coalition of Massachusetts, Inc. Massachusetts Women Of Color Coalition

https://www.facebook.com/lauriethompsonauthor?__cft__%5B0%5D=AZVTJ_p83CSRMR0YRYf3K7tfOzaO8E9uxcmYghWbbldeT-Yr1_WeiSTcKn3JOw4MKD_9ftKEe200_adh6PxlZJp9XrZDU45duXtcJ5ndVZVRM08da4s1K9UUYoAD2ix6wFg9fHAbfZ4l9ep0oc-kgjWq&__tn__=-%5DK-R
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf_vf40ci0_XJmkj-pxp5gKSBx9TG3VRCs06B4ADF3BioSoSg/viewform?fbclid=IwAR1MqKxY_mxWDSLzOwE9mxgWdqOJ8N37_iFnX7T1DUmBAbUCzJUo2Lx1dwI
https://www.facebook.com/LWVmarblehead?__cft__%5B0%5D=AZVTJ_p83CSRMR0YRYf3K7tfOzaO8E9uxcmYghWbbldeT-Yr1_WeiSTcKn3JOw4MKD_9ftKEe200_adh6PxlZJp9XrZDU45duXtcJ5ndVZVRM08da4s1K9UUYoAD2ix6wFg9fHAbfZ4l9ep0oc-kgjWq&__tn__=-%5DK-R
https://www.facebook.com/lwvsalem?__cft__%5B0%5D=AZVTJ_p83CSRMR0YRYf3K7tfOzaO8E9uxcmYghWbbldeT-Yr1_WeiSTcKn3JOw4MKD_9ftKEe200_adh6PxlZJp9XrZDU45duXtcJ5ndVZVRM08da4s1K9UUYoAD2ix6wFg9fHAbfZ4l9ep0oc-kgjWq&__tn__=-%5DK-R
https://www.facebook.com/lynnmuseum?__cft__%5B0%5D=AZVTJ_p83CSRMR0YRYf3K7tfOzaO8E9uxcmYghWbbldeT-Yr1_WeiSTcKn3JOw4MKD_9ftKEe200_adh6PxlZJp9XrZDU45duXtcJ5ndVZVRM08da4s1K9UUYoAD2ix6wFg9fHAbfZ4l9ep0oc-kgjWq&__tn__=-%5DK-R
https://www.facebook.com/nsjuneteenth?__cft__%5B0%5D=AZVTJ_p83CSRMR0YRYf3K7tfOzaO8E9uxcmYghWbbldeT-Yr1_WeiSTcKn3JOw4MKD_9ftKEe200_adh6PxlZJp9XrZDU45duXtcJ5ndVZVRM08da4s1K9UUYoAD2ix6wFg9fHAbfZ4l9ep0oc-kgjWq&__tn__=-%5DK-R
https://www.facebook.com/RawArtWorks?__cft__%5B0%5D=AZVTJ_p83CSRMR0YRYf3K7tfOzaO8E9uxcmYghWbbldeT-Yr1_WeiSTcKn3JOw4MKD_9ftKEe200_adh6PxlZJp9XrZDU45duXtcJ5ndVZVRM08da4s1K9UUYoAD2ix6wFg9fHAbfZ4l9ep0oc-kgjWq&__tn__=-%5DK-R
https://www.facebook.com/girlsinclynn?__cft__%5B0%5D=AZVTJ_p83CSRMR0YRYf3K7tfOzaO8E9uxcmYghWbbldeT-Yr1_WeiSTcKn3JOw4MKD_9ftKEe200_adh6PxlZJp9XrZDU45duXtcJ5ndVZVRM08da4s1K9UUYoAD2ix6wFg9fHAbfZ4l9ep0oc-kgjWq&__tn__=-%5DK-R
https://www.facebook.com/Suffrage100MA?__cft__%5B0%5D=AZVTJ_p83CSRMR0YRYf3K7tfOzaO8E9uxcmYghWbbldeT-Yr1_WeiSTcKn3JOw4MKD_9ftKEe200_adh6PxlZJp9XrZDU45duXtcJ5ndVZVRM08da4s1K9UUYoAD2ix6wFg9fHAbfZ4l9ep0oc-kgjWq&__tn__=-%5DK-R
https://www.facebook.com/mawocc?__cft__%5B0%5D=AZVTJ_p83CSRMR0YRYf3K7tfOzaO8E9uxcmYghWbbldeT-Yr1_WeiSTcKn3JOw4MKD_9ftKEe200_adh6PxlZJp9XrZDU45duXtcJ5ndVZVRM08da4s1K9UUYoAD2ix6wFg9fHAbfZ4l9ep0oc-kgjWq&__tn__=-%5DK-R








The Lynn Hispanic Scholarship Fund applications are NOW OPEN!!!

Are you...
-Senior in Lynn Public Schools?
-Latino/Hispanic?
-Pursuing post-secondary education?

Then this scholarship is for YOU! APPLY NOW!

https://www.lynnhispanicscholarshipfund.org/application

https://www.facebook.com/LynnPublicSchools?__cft__%5B0%5D=AZXKuvyZOdhjEhuuXT8aoNj_6NpHcEYQq3HIViZDmZlrVStEYMCMAEO9_h0Nz3cc9TI04HPh3so6Y-tBtXgUMRD4JZ9y0OSRLvj4Yv69XieCkLD1CKpvVTpZ6AfA5NH__M4pzrP2D7tuEKBBQ4zDC4HjXgKna2MYMt8DTtuulk31bP7555rQNlGuSzZwkrzPfCvkd7JupjYqO95ihkqmZUZ9&__tn__=-%5DK*F
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.lynnhispanicscholarshipfund.org%2Fapplication%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR0EK_AaeLFkstnVuTy-1IR6MNIX_9-MNZOYo5QF46yOULhkQOYRc527cXs&h=AT0BAAT_4s-LAZ2Lqdy2ApQqZLlfElKrnmqJvCM6wFaxSX8Thb4l8pD9BaoeJT6DPCuvWYewgpw5ExKatHYt47MgP4rGsVRZBxsH7hpqGxneEaDD-6EPH9VpVvA0MH_vtQ&__tn__=-UK*F&c%5B0%5D=AT3hbcwVNrW-lDQdmBBzL8b3EUwFeQlHG66ieYnl5xEEoY0TEcL-mqm14umXw3hocJ3039Ai-FKl-WMZ8rQPnybT34iiyTq3vv6hbdixqmNt66NoWrtUi8q7yWif6GPmhrvFNKDNs0T9wP6Y_KTI5O6m8bE_uNFDxnla7OXGQRxgSEcLr3VakXlAfEHe7L9tyuVSKsKs3D2vMZUD-CifXLr_N-v3qXedinqp




Please Register for this free event and hear from Lynn's Councilor at Large,
Nicole McClain, click here- https://thecabot.org/event/herstory-how-far-
have-we-come/ and join the celebration and reflection during Women's History
Month.

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fthecabot.org%2Fevent%2Fherstory-how-far-have-we-come%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR25oAI-_w9G8ldVNmWfHxIP3VhHpLXxVPA9nYRU60GwTsbC6wM6dk4RPZI&h=AT0CBi61-ruC7IsuJJnALw7-TccBvBpT23i8doEUQF_qfnyWoEQ5fz8ujuA8ecmYL-TyfQpWtWqpDbXjazdr6YApL7EFiYAkVw80H8NbGvtvzyiybuWFoCN2FpiugvlqWg&__tn__=-UK-y-R&c%5B0%5D=AT2kK6iYC2z8fy9xQc0kpqPOVFNl_4O5ktMBS1faN06fzf4DY_VZqc-p3kXvFfPUcRHfyk2KUdiMlVQdYlex_bftTL6_FlWOn49A_6fRo6GpnsdooEyOyeL9s7RWkmYwW6hCI-TnnaYxr2223hvskT5PaxLjWHu-oQ7zPKrGNLaI2DtH_DiE7l4tSxDtTk6PIIRtxGMDOL_WoMUuIRge5PpfcSlhJOzTQKn3
https://www.facebook.com/leadingladiesvote?__cft__%5B0%5D=AZWu96AI-yyLEzhCvJ9j7sz3Ob13wql4l2yomCq8DDw59FcUIz2cFVQ_Q_Ol9jIBEUnKZEF6QtZA_AbPJiBDArmwb2_L2ASFAnmSdLilhEkGneBR3yX42NxI-ugRlMwCtzXIG0WRdx4VUz1Q4YBlgSKFYQk-YMqx-RWIDazO-WmK8PI9g71UM-vGT1T0u3dC_xFGMcjnPPswqnhV9NeOl0Z-&__tn__=-%5DK-y-R


Please come out for a great cause to support the Lynn Veterans Council on
March 10th! For tickets call Paul Gouthro at 617-240-0255 or purchase them
through Venmo!

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100093023600582&__cft__%5B0%5D=AZVGhmhEFvL31GsZ6nMZQJqcKcK996M61vhTXa6iFk22aClTTij_AUyfg37WRFdTcB4gDJ2w-hKdKTb6cpo4q2A-hWAGlfQXjIox4gLSGc1kSqWz3evEqUfWzA1a1tuU1niAYW7PobX9i__YNKx_GzAQvPjWjHMeewzcoQ7OZvcREo7Ldymzb59rIOMp-eTWLmJMXJHKO94CExDstLxtBPSw&__tn__=-%5DK*F








More City Announcements





The City of Lynn is offering a discount for bulk waste items through a new
curbside pickup program, which will run during the weeks of March 18th and
March 29th.
To learn more, see the flyer below or visit
https://www.lynnma.gov/cms/One.aspx?portalId=109810&pageId=136960





The City of Lynn is conducting a study of parking in the downtown area. The
Downtown Parking Study involves an in-depth collection of data and analysis.
If you live, work, or visit Downtown Lynn, we want to hear from you! To take
the survey, visit https://lynnincommon.com/parking

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Flynnincommon.com%2Fparking&h=AT3rzOXbKZh2JKryvSaengzScZNn6895d1g8ZJU6TGoCb_B3-l_zLJKMf6c6TLxyORSbZJxmPdTQtmD-sYkAazJZlTYm3AmEAi9CbabbuRzIFHhWNUE2wTGXYa1UIr7nAwEJy7fff6ph5lV5-v_W&__tn__=-UK-R&c%5B0%5D=AT0r4MqmapmrwDzYqYzPzn9RBFZi-KLyQQmhsNsLtsyP0TmLfQYXObVqgQDE2e8UF5bialmrmboX6NT017rMoeVs75W7lSr0LdUotDyqB9A-AW_jHoHEbx4fzB7uf6rgP43ZxX20-C3VrENG3dfJP5p8NmUO75ckip4ekgOJoaUH40fNOUKFNhmeygOcabFURxzbgERu3K2pDI_aKPRLVQekhIineZQtEQkM






Essex Street Reconstruction
 
The City of Lynn is working with a transportation design and engineering
firm to develop plans to reconstruct Essex Street from Joyce Avenue to
Eastern Avenue. The objectives of this project are to enhance safety,
accessibility, and operations for all users through the full reconstruction of
the corridor. The corridor has experienced an excessive number of
crashes, with four of the intersections in the corridor listed in the MassDOT
Statewide Top 200 High Crash Location List.

This project encompasses approximately 1 mile of Essex Street to include
roadway pavement reconstruction, bicycle and pedestrian improvements,
drainage improvements, improved design for traffic operation and safety,
and new signs and pavement markings. The reconstruction project will



also seek to improve access, convenience and reliability of bus transit
along the corridor.

The Essex Street project is a $20 million project, and is programmed for
funding through State Transportation Improvement Program (STIP). The
project is currently funded for Federal Fiscal Year 2024, and therefore we
expect construction to begin in 2025. The STIP is a five-year investment
program that prioritizes federal and non-federal funds for improvements to
our roadways, bridges, transit systems, and bicycle and pedestrian
facilities throughout Massachusetts and in in collaboration with the City of
Lynn.

The City hosted the second of several public meetings on Wednesday,
February 28th at 6:00pm, located at the Ingalls Elementary School
Cafeteria. This will be an opportunity for the community to review a
preliminary concept plan and offer comments for the project.

​Open Houses will also be held February 29th from 11:00am to
1:00pm at Lynn City Hall, Room 302 & March 6th from 5:00pm to
7:00pm at the Ingalls Elementary School Cafeteria.

Resources
[Click each link to be redirected to each resource]

Housing
Assistance

Health
Insura ​nce

Department
of

Transitional
Aid

Food
Insecurity

Lynn Community Television is a wonderful resource, please click below link to find
out about upcoming events in Lynn. LCTV link to upcoming events

http://lhand.org
https://www.mahealthconnector.org/
https://www.mahealthconnector.org/
https://www.mahealthconnector.org/
https://www.mahealthconnector.org/
https://www.mass.gov/topics/health-social-services
https://projectbread.org/
https://lynntv.org/events/


Helpful Links

City of
Lynn

Website

Department
of

Community
Development

EDIC
LYNN

Lynn
Public

Schools

Downtown
Lynn

Cultural
District

Please make a donation to our campaign if you are able to, we still have
expenses and would love your support! Thanks in advance, any amount is

greatly appreciated!

Donate

Follow us

    

We would love to hear from you, please contact us!
Phone:617-755-3853 Email: natashamegie@gmail.com
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